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The.OIC-Director
Financial Management Service

Department of environment and natural resources
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

All Permanent Employees 
All Contract of Service
DENR Central Office

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines 
www.denr.gov.ph

This is in reference to the preparation and generation of the Payroll Register 
through the Financial Data Entry System (FinDES) of the Land Bank of the Philippines 
(LBP).

THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service

The OlC-Director
Human Resource Development Service

In this regard, and to minimize errors and ensure the accuracy of payroll 
transactions, kindly ensure that any changes to account numbers and/or related 
personal information are promptly reported to both the Accoupti 
Personnel Division.

http://www.denr.gov.ph

